
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: December 9, 2016 Bulletin #: K-51-16 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: NEW Cooperative Agreements for Small Package Delivery Services 

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division (DGS-PD) is pleased to 
announce new cooperative agreements for small package delivery services now available 
for use by California state agencies.   
 
The contract numbers and contractors are as follows: 
 

• 7-16-99-28-01 Federal Express Corporation (FedEx)  
• 7-16-99-28-02 United Parcel Service (UPS) 
• 7-16-99-28-03 Golden State Overnight (GSO)  

 
• Access Contract details (California Participating Addendums, NASPO ValuePoint 

Base Contract and California User Instructions) are available on the DGS-PD Cal 
eProcure website here: 

• https://www.caleprocure.ca.gov/pages/LPASearch/lpa-search.aspx 
 
Enter the contract number in the “Contract ID” field and click the “Search” button.  
Click “View” to open the contract details page. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

 
JJ Espinoza 

(916) 375-4393 
jj.espinoza@dgs.ca.gov  
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